
Tuesday, June 13, 2023 
 
Good Evening Myers Park High School Families, 
 
REPORT CARDS: 
 
Report cards will be mailed home to families beginning Wednesday, June 14.  Due to delayed 
English II EOCs and delayed World Language final exams, some students will have an INC for 
their final exam grade in the class.  This will have an impact on the final grade for the course.  
Once all exams are graded and returned, these final exam grades and final grades will be 
updat
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